
 
 
 
 
 

                  March 29, 1935. 
 
 
 
 
Mr. R. W. Nuzum, President 
Coeur d’Alene Mines Corporation 
605 Columbia Building 
Spokane, Washington 
 
Dear Mr. Nuzum: 
 
  I acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 28th asking that I be in Spokane 
Sunday to discuss with you the matters pertaining to the application to have Coeur d’Alene 
Mines Corporation stock listed on the Standard Stock Exchange, and that, of course, means that 
we will also have to discuss and prepare the papers required by the Securities Exchange 
Commission. 
 
  I had made other plans for Sunday but as this matter is very important I will 
cancel my engagements and arrange to be in Spokane Sunday.  Unless otherwise advised I will 
meet you at your office say at 9:00 o’clock Sunday morning. 
 
  I have not yet received a reply from Mr. Asher to my letter of March 23rd but 
may hear from him before leaving for Spokane. 
 
  With best wishes, 
 
      Very truly yours, 
       A C FROST 
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